2008-01-24 Report No. 03/2008: Approval of the Bank Management Board Member by the Financial Supervision Commission 
In reference to current reports No. 21/2007 dated 28.09.2007 and No. 30/2007 dated 30.11.2007, the Bank Management Board advises that, pursuant to the decision dated 23 January 2008, the Financial Supervision Commission approved the nomination of Mr Oscar Edward Swan as the Member of the Bank Management Board. 
Therefore, the ordinance of the Bank Management Board dated 28 September 2007 became effective as of 23 January 2008 and as a result Mr Oscar Edward Swan performs the function of the Vice-president of the Management Board in charge of the credit risk management.
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